
 

 
 
 

Public Meeting for Proposed Lake on Murder Creek 
in Conecuh County, Alabama  

 
Mobile, Ala.  – The U.S. Army Corps of Engineers, Mobile District, 

announced that it will hold a public meeting as part of the scoping process 

during the preparation of an Environmental Impact Statement (EIS). The public 

is invited to participate in the scoping meeting which will provide information 

regarding a proposed private 2,650-acre lake on Murder Creek, northwest of 

the City of Evergreen, Conecuh County, Alabama. The private applicant is the 

Conecuh County Commission, and the Corps is the lead federal agency with 

the responsibility of evaluating the environmental impacts of the proposed 

project. The meeting will also provide an opportunity for the public to make 

comments and ask questions regarding the project and EIS process to the 

Corps.   

The meeting will be held using an open house format allowing time for 

participants to review specific information and provide comments to the 

resource staff at the meeting. The meeting date and location is as follows: 

 
 Conecuh County Courthouse: Dec. 2, 2008 
 4 p.m.- 7 p.m. 

Courtroom B 
111 Court Street 
Evergreen, Ala. 36401-0347 
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